[bookmark: _GoBack]GROOM CREEK FIREFIGHTER ASSOCIATION MEETING MINUTES
JANUARY, 16TH, 2017
ROLL CALL
Present at the meeting were the following members of the Groom Creek Firefighter Association (GCFFA): President Brennan Johnstone, Vice-President Nate Hallowell, Treasurer Jim Gillihan, Member Ernesto Manzanedo, Member Josh Krueger
PUBLIC APPERANCES
None
FINANCIAL SITUATION
Currently the GCFFA has $24,059.90 in the bank account. The association has awarded $1000 in scholarships for volunteers and reserves and the current balance does not reflect the scholarships awarded. GCFFA will donate the money required to satisfy the grant needs of the Groom Creek Fire District. The grant was for the acquiring of a new Type 6 fire engine. This number should be approximately $5000.00
Accountant will file yearly taxes.
OLD BUSINESS
Profit and loss statement will need to be created for last year’s events by the organizer of that event.
NEW BUSINESS
2017 Event Organizers will be:
· Mountain Mayhem: Jim Gillihan
· Spaghetti Dinner: Josh Krueger
· Groom Creek Classic Half-Marathon: Nate Hallowell
· Bingo: (to be determined)
2017 GCFFA Office Selections by unanimous selection
· President: Josh Krueger
· Vice President: Nate Hallowell
· Treasurer: Jim Gillihan
Needs:
· GC Stickers
· Mugs
ADJOURNMENT
Josh Krueger made a motion to adjourn the meeting and it was seconded by Jim Gillihan.  The motion carried.
Meeting was adjourned at 7:40 A.M.

Dated this 17th day of January 2017 by: _______________________________

